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WHAT’S GOING ON THIS SPRING AND SUMMER

MAY/JUNE - 2009

HERE IS A CALENDAR OF EVENTS TO KEEP FOR THE UPCOMING SEASON 

APRIL ACTIVITY          JULY ACTIVITIES  
Tuesday, Apr. 28 at 7:30pm         Saturday, July 4th   
General Meeting to report on          Pot Luck & Fireworks 
the activities for 2009. Meeting is 
at the Waterford Church of Christ.         Saturday, July 25 
             Italian Dinner with a movie 

MAY ACTIVITIES                                                                                                           
Saturday, May 2nd              AUGUST ACTIVIES      
Beach Clean Up                                                    Saturday, Aug. 8 
             Family Fun Day & Luau  
Saturday, May 9th             
Alternate Date for Beach Clean      SEPTEMBER ACTIVIES 
UP if it rains on May 2nd.          Saturday, Sept., 19 
              Chili Cook Off  
Tuesday, May 12 at 7:00pm         
Ladies Auxiliary  meets at  Twila      EVENTS STILL IN PLANNING 
Setla’s on Embarcadero.         Another Pancake Breakfast

           
Sat., May 16 at 1:00pm         Senior Card Bingo and Car  
Beach Opening – Includes          Racing - dates for July &  
a Fishing Tournament and         August yet to be set 
Drummers heard last Sept.  
      at Chili Cook Off                   
             
             
             

JUNE ACTIVITIES 
Thurs., Sun., June 4-7  
LOHA Sub  
Garage Sale 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, June 9 – 6 :30pm   
Ladies Auxiliary Pot Luck at 
Paulette Howell’s (673-8989)  
 
Thurs. June 11, 11am-1pm 
Senior Card Bingo and Car Racing 
hot dog lunch -  $1.50 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, June 16 - 7:00pm 
Board Meeting at the beach 
 
Saturday, June 20, 9:30-noon 
Pancake Breakfast at the 
beach for a small 
charge. 
 

MEMEBERSHIP DUES WERE REDUCED FOR THIS YEAR ONLY 
Dues are payable at the Tuesday, April 28th LOHA General Meeting.  It 
is to your advantage to join this year and avoid the $75. Initiation Fee, 
which goes into effect for 2010.  Pay at Apr. 26th meeting.  We would 
like to see all the residents join and enjoy the beach activities planned. 

A Notification to Residents 
1. Crossbow arrows were found 
in a neighbor’s yard on Shoals. 
2. Complains were made about 
an airsoft gun being used on 
beach grounds. 



THESE ARE THE PEOPLE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 
 

 
 

SERVICES OFFERED BY RESIDENCE OF LOHA 
Carolyn Andrews (674-4303) – babysitting 
Jason Babcock (248-230-6601,2) does meticulous 
   pressure washing 
Jessica Baker (673-9734) is an Avon Representative 
   Call her for the most recent booklet. 
Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your neighborhood  
   Town and Country Real Estate Agent 
Bob Majka (618-9652) - handyman services at 
reasonable prices.  Estimates given. 
Ken Mattheis owns Hank’s Fly Fishing at 1015 S. 
   Baldwin Rd in Lake Orion  (248-393-1500) 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, mower  
   blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes candy  
   wrappers for any occasion 
Paige Murray (674-7036) – babysitting, dog and  
   house watching 
Bryan Pope (673-1802)-1/2 hr. guitar lessons for    
   $15.00 and 1 hr. lessons for $30.00 
Tami Rossman (673-1184) is an independent  
   Beauty Consultant for Mary Kay Cosmetics 
Alaina Valente (674-0795)pet sitting for vacationers 
Faith and Kimberly Woolslayer (674-1671) do baby    
sitting and pet sitting

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

ITEMS FOR SALE 
Don’s Hot Pepper Powder 
personally formulated for 
chili and such, $6.00 a jar. 
Call Don Osborne at  
674-3690. 
Entertainment Center 
(walnut stain) $125.00. Call 
Sue Miller- 673-8346    
*Do you have something 
for sale?  Place an ad here 
at no charge for members. 
                     

2009 LOHA BOARD
MEMBERS 

President – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Vice-president – Tim Daly  
(673-7731) 
Secretary – Carolyn Bree  
(673-5347) 
Treasurer – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – Lou Tiernan 
(618-0515) 
Expeditor – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Sharon Gwin 
(674-3305) 
Social – Pam Pope (673-1802) 
Safety – Position open 

THUMBS UP to all the 
residents of the  
subdivision  
who will join  
Lake Oakland Heights 
Beach Association in 2009 
so that they can enjoy the 
beach and all the 
activities planned for this 
season.   

OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY 
Tom and Terri Schulz on the death of Tom’s 
Mother, Virginia, who passed away in Feb.  
Carol Leonard on the death of her mother. 

 CONGRATULATIONS 
Jerry and Gail Chamberlain on the birth of 
their grandson. 

ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION 

BOAT SLIP DUES 
Your membership dues 
must be paid by May 31st 
and your boat slip dues 
paid by June 1st.  Contact 
Lou Tiernan at 618-0515.  

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Dues paid to LOHA are 
given to Treasurer, Lynn 
Woolslayer 674-1671. 
   Bethany Neldrett is still 
the Webmaster.  If you 
have additional pictures to 
be put on the website, e-
mail them to her at 
webmaster@lohpa.com. 
   Newsletter Input should 
be given to Carolyn Bree at 
673-5347. 

                            Pam Pope is LOHA’s Social Director.  She’s held that role since ’96 with only a two-year  
         sabbatical.  She’s been a member of the Ladies Auxiliary since ’93 and the President for 12 
          years.  She moved to LOHA with her family from East Pointe in ’92.  Her husband, Rick, is  
         a Respiratory Therapist at Huron Valley Sinai. Their son Bryan is a student at OCC and 

          their other son, Joe, is in the 8th grade at OLL.  Pam has worked at Grayson in the cafeteria 
         for the last 6 years and works part-time at Guest House.  Pam likes developing community  

       by bringing friends and neighbors together to have fun at reasonable prices. She is  
encouraging residents to join LOHA and to volunteer as a way to have lots of fun.  See this year’s schedule. 
She is trying to plan activities for all age groups and interests. 
Darryl Moore has lived on Breaker for 15 years.  He is the man you see down at the beach with a camera, 
photographing the people and activities.  He has a background in photography, art and music.  He was a part 
of a band called Joust.  He worked with senior citizens for 18 years in an adult care setting.  Now he is a 
senior citizen.  He says that the people in the subdivision are warm and friendly.  There’s a nice mixture of 
ages here.  He sees fewer kids outside, unless they are down at the beach, than when he was a kid.  He 
acknowledged that there are many engineers, self-employed people, business people, crafts persons and hard 
working people living in this subdivision.  The focal point of the area is the lake.  He says that it sure has 
some real medicinal value in providing a soothing feeling.  People at the boat docks are friendly and helpful.  
He’s glad that he hasn’t had to ask any of them to tow his boat from the lake. 


